
 

 

Long Lots School Building Committee 
January 9, 2024 

POSTPONED to JANUARY 11 
 
 
Notice is hereby given that the Long Lots School Building Committee (LLSBC) special meeting 
scheduled for tonight, Tuesday, January 9, 2024, has been postponed until Thursday, January 11, 
2024 at 6:00 PM, Town Hall Room 307/309. 
 
This postponement is due to the predicted incoming weather and travel safety concerns of our 
consultants and staff who will have longer commutes in the inclement weather. 
 
Jay Keenan, Chair 
January 9, 2024 
 


